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Visit to the General House
On January 14, the team of the Hydro melioration faculty and active young people visited the home of the
veteran of the Second World War, a veteran of the Border Troops, who lives in the Lashkarbegi street  near
of  Mirzo Ulugbek district.  During the visit,  the students  were informed about  the general's  life  and
contribution to the country's independence. During the visit, a festive gift was also given to the faculty.
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